From: Keith Casey <roatanwriter@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, January 21, 2010 2:08 PM
To: secretary secretary@CFTC.gov

Subject: Regulation of Retail Forex

Dear Sir:

I would like to express my strong opposition to the new proposed regulation RIN 3038-AC61. I think we already have enough government regulation and control over our lives and certainly don't need any more. I am a small trader and the new regulations would make me change my account to London or some other foreign exchange. Please, no more interference in our private lives.

Thank you.

Keith Casey 7811 S. Woodridge Dr. Parkland, FL 33067 Tel. 904-236-6970 e-mail Roatanwriter@Gmail.com